
Principal’s Message September 20, 2024 
 
 
Hi Starkey Families,  
 
We had a great turnout for Goodies with Grandparents this week and are well 
on the way to reaching PTA's goal for the High Five Fundraiser!  The fundraiser 
has been extended an additional week to allow families who might have not 
had a chance to participate to do so.  Please see the PTA Facebook page for 
details.  
 
Don't forget that there is no school for students on Monday, September 
23rd.  Also, mark your calendars for Walk to School Day.  Details will be on the 
PTA Facebok page and shared with you next week, but it is on Wednesday, 
October 2nd.  We will meet at Starkey Baptist Church, right down the road.   
 
Have a wonderful weekend and we will see you bright and early on Tuesday 
morning!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Kranzel  
Principal 


